
 

 

“Serving All Your Real Estate Needs Since 1906” 

 
Sam Ogburn, Sr.                             722-1137 

Property Management and Sales 

JewellJewellJewellJewell    
InteriorsInteriorsInteriorsInteriors    

Specializing in Carpet, Vinyl Floors 
and Wallpaper 

 

 
1066 W 4th Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 
336-723-7731 

     

   

 
 

     

   

 

Voted Finest Antiques mall In the Triad   

40,000 Sq. Ft 

OPEN EVERYDAY 

1590 Peters Creek Pkwy.,W-S NC  

336-721-9499    

     

 

 

 

 

  

 
“Fine Dining and Catering” 

901 WEST FOURTH STREET 
www.zevelyhouse.com 

Margaret Merrell                   725-6666 

     

   

 

 
915 brookstown ave. • winston-salem,nc • 725-5700 
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Debra and Steve Lawing, Proprietors 

Tom Vincent, Associate 
851 Reynolda Road W-S NC 27104 (336)723-2009 

Hours: Monday-Saturday: 10-6  Sunday 1-4 
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747-0303 
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www.CACTXsurfaces.com 

 

West End Auto Clinic 

1501 W First Street 

 

777-1360 

 

 

Great Food 
Near Grace Court 926 W. 4th St. 

723-4774 

 

 

 

 
915 Burke St.     Winston-Salem, NC 
336.722.2774        citybeverage.com 

 
 

 

 
 

116 Burke St. Winston-Salem NC 27101 
336-724-2270                    FAX 336-722-0527 

Restaurant  � Patio � Bar 
 

871 W. Fourth Street 
Winston-Salem, NC   

 
724.7600 

Fax 724.6300 
 

 

1033 Burke Street 
Winston-Salem, 
NC 27101 
336.724.1754 (t)       
336.724.1755 (f) 
cabinetstudio.com                         

 

940 Burke St. 
773-0411 

M-F 8:30-5  
Sat 9:30 - 1:00 

Open Seven days for lunch and Dinner 

www.whartoncomputer.com 
  

1404 W. First Street 
P.O. Box 30156 
Winston-Salem, NC 27130-0156 
336-722-5950 www.dmgoldattorney.com 
                      

 

843 Reynolda Rd 
Winston-Salem NC 27104 

336-723-9807 
Beverly Amick 

1140 Burke Street 
Winston-Salem NC 27101 

 
721-0011 

Cabinetry & Design 

1105 Burke Street  

(336) 725-2343 • Fax: (336) 725-3894 

NORTH CAROLINA 

ART AND ANTIQUE MALL 

The West End Association in January will 
meet the first Tuesday of the month at 

7pm at 
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Augsburg Evangelical 
 Lutheran Church 

845 W 5th St 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

 
Sunday Service 

 8:30 & 11:00 
 

Ellen Adams                    Gary Adams 

 

 W E S T  E N D  

hair studio 
 
111 Thomas Street               723-2760 

 

 
COMPLETE AUTOMOTIVE SERVICE 

TUNE UPS – BRAKES – OIL CHANGES 

INSPECTIONS 

Corner of First 
 & Hawthorne 

777-1360 
Ralph Ricciardi, Owner 

 Salem Senior 

Services 
 

William G. Benton CEO 

915 West Fourth Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

Ph: 336.724.1000 

benton@dsservices.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West End Birds 

 
In this writing I will describe the remaining 2 of the 4 common West 

End woodpeckers.  The calls of all 4 are rhythmic trills or rattles.  The 

yellow-bellied sapsucker, sphyrapicus varius, has the usual black and 

white zebra markings, with a bright red cap and red chin.  We can forget 

the yellow-belly part; it’s not easy to see that faint wash of tannish-

yellow.  It is Carolina-wren size.  This bird is a drinker.  Drilling a 

horizontal row of holes to bleed sap, it laps the liquid with its long 

tongue rather than sucking it.  So the sapsucker is really a sap-LAPPER; 

just as the red-bellied is really a red-headed woodpecker.  The 

sapsucker’s call is a mew, very like a cat.  It comes to us in the winter 

half of the ear.  The familiar flicker, colaptus auratus, is a large 

handsome tawny-gold and black bird marked with red on the gray nape.  

It sports a neat black mustache.  Its distinctive cry of “wicka-wicka-

wicka,” sometimes “flicka-flicka,” gives the bird its name.  Unlike other 

tree-dwelling woodpeckers, it will also hunt on the ground, being 

especially fond of ants.  Any bird who eats ants is definitely my friend.  

All these birds are easy for West Enders to spot as they feed on our 

wonderful collection of trees.  A glance out a second-floor window and a 

brilliant red-bellied or a small downy might be seen right at eye level.   

 
      Ann Listokin 
 

    

WEST END TO HAVE SEWER AND WEST END TO HAVE SEWER AND WEST END TO HAVE SEWER AND WEST END TO HAVE SEWER AND 

WATER REHABILITATEDWATER REHABILITATEDWATER REHABILITATEDWATER REHABILITATED    

    
 
In the near future, the City/County Utilities Division will begin 
replacing water lines and rehabilitating sewer pipes in the West 
End neighborhood.  This project will replace the aging 
infrastructure in our area.  Not all areas of the West End will be 
affected.  (A map of the areas to be affected and more information 
on this project can be found at www.historicwestend.org.)   
 
The West End Association will try to have a city official attend a 
future WEA meeting in order to discuss some issues surrounding 
this project.  One important issue might be this: if the Utilities 
Division has difficulty making a connection near your home, you 
might be asked to hire a plumber to run new lines into the street.   
 
If you are concerned about this major renovation and how it might 
affect you, feel free to attend upcoming WEA meetings on the first 
Tuesdays of each month at 7:00 p.m. at the Tise House as well as 
West End Board meetings on the third Tuesdays of each month at 
7:00 p.m. at 1224 Glade Street. 
 

 



 Brock Snyder Custom Landscapes 

 
 

Insured        761-8442    Free Estimates 

    

YoungYoungYoungYoung’’’’s vintage Home & gardens vintage Home & gardens vintage Home & gardens vintage Home & garden 

 
youngsvintagehome.com 

Phone: 722-0828  633 N. Trade St.  

Downtown Arts District  Winston-Salem 

 

 

 

 
480 West End Blvd, Winston-Salem 

Interior Design Service  

Available by Appointment 

Monday-Friday 10-7 
Phone 722-5900 

 
Since 1954                 724-9619 

A neighborhood restaurant at 905 Burke Street 

Blessings Blessings Blessings Blessings     
823 Reynolda Road 

Gallery, special events, and unsolicited opinions 
 

 

PEACE OF MIND PETSITTING  

 
 

 

 

• Gift certificates 
References available                       724-5669 

 

 

      

 

 
Stratford Road Office  
P.O. Box 5068  
Winston-Salem, NC 27113-5068 

       SPAUGH MOTOR COMPANY 
Jacque Spaugh *Sammy Spaugh *Robert Sasser 

 
 

 
Traditional and Contemporary Picture Framing 

 “The Original” 

VILLAGE FRAME SHOP 
Established in 1975 

 

409 West End Blvd  
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

       

 
For Appointments call 631-1151 

    
 

       

 
 

 
 

 

 

        

DowntownDowntownDowntownDowntown    

 Middle School  Middle School  Middle School  Middle School     
 

 

Attorneys at Law 
   1001 West Fourth Street 
   Winston-Salem NC 27101-2400 
   Phone: 336.607.7300     Fax: 336.607.7500 
   CWiesener@KilpatrickStockton.com 

        

 

 
 

 

Allison Chrapek 
Owner 

 
773-1544  

       

 

 
Wedding Receptions • Luncheons 

Rehearsal Dinners • Special Occasions 
Corporate Meetings 

 
 

    CALVERT B. JEFFERS, JR. D.V.M. 

BOULEVARD ANIMAL HOSPITAL 
930 Northwest Boulevard 

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 
 Phone:  336- 725-7524 

Office Hours By Appointment 

    
 

 

 
1502 FABRICS OF WINSTON 

Fine Fabrics for the Home 
936 Burke St. W-S, NC 27101 

Mon-Fri 9:00-5:00 

 

Levin, Spinnett & Company, L.L.P. 
Business Consultants Certified Public Accountants  

 

1025 West First Street • W-S, NC 27101 

Phone 336-725-4279 • Fax 336-724-6652 

 

 

 
Scrumptious Breads 
                                   300 South Marshall St   
                                          Tuesday - Sunday      

 Wanda S. Merschel 

336-631-3900 
Fax: 336-631-3940 

Ed and Sally Richter 
724-6565 

437 West End Blvd. 
Winston-Salem NC 
 
Mobile: 978-5980 

 BOULEVARD ANIMAL HOSPITAL 
 

336-722-3145 
336-722-3116 

 

401 W.4th St. 
Winston-Salem NC 

336-734-1797   Fax 734-1796 
  E-mail: i_camel@bellsouth.net  

Fine Wines & Dining   

Sam Ogburn, Jr. 
1056 Burke Street     748-0700 

ogburnproperties.com 

 
1160 West First St 

Winston-Salem 
NC 27101 

 
Phone: 336-725-0486 

Fax: 336-723-3751 
 

*24 HR. WRECKER SERVICE 
*BODY REPAIRS*PAINTING* 

*FRAME & UNIBODY REPAIRS 
4WHEEL ALIGMENT*TUNE-UP 

*BRAKE SERVICE 
*WHEEL STRAIGHTENING 

431 West End Boulevard, W-S, NC 
 

1st and Cloverdale 

Dine in or Take Out 
(336)722-6937 
Angelo Ballas 

Restaurant 

336.768.7999 
FAX 336.768.5280 
www.naturesselect.com 

2550 Landmark Drive 
Winston-Salem, NC 

27103 

Corporate and Social Event Planning 

Creating 1st Class Events Since 1996 
Sarah Efird – sarahefird@yahoo.com - 918-5530 

www.topshelfhospitality.com 

Sunday Morning Worship Service: 
8:30 & 11:00 am 

Church School for Adults and Children 
9:30 am 

336.724.6303 
2380 Cloverdale Av         www.highlandpres.org 

Judy Pavelka 336.462.0850 

West End  
    Landscape Renovations 

 
design    plants    trees    sod 
rock borders   retaining walls 

• Playtime with pet 

• Mail/newspaper pickup 

• Water plants 

• Give meds if needed 

• Lights on at night 

• Overnight stays 

ART GALLERY 

 

Centenary 
United Methodist Church 

646 W. Fifth St. – 724-6311 

Sunday Morning Worship & Studies  

Wednesday Noon “Power Lunch”  

 Five-Star Child Daycare Center  

“a West End Home for Faith since 1909” 
www.centenary-ws.org 

       

ALEX’S 

Café 
 Signature Vegetarian Dishes 

Mediterranean Specialties 

722722722722----9080908090809080    
M-F 7AM - 9PM 

Sat 8AM - 8PM 

Sun  8AM - 3PM 

750 Summit Street 

BREAKFAST – LUNCH – DINNER 

 

724-9393 

For details, visit 
BlessingsProject.com 

 

www.westendartgallery.com 

A salon that’s professional - and fun! 
Hair Care Services • Manicures Pedicures • 

Full Body Massage 
469 West End Blvd. 

336-723-1050 
Tues-Fri 10AM-7PM 

Sat 10AM-4PM 

 
336-723-4400 

www.6ths.com 

Eagle’s Nest 
Summer Camp & 

Semester School 
 In the mountains of Western NCIn the mountains of Western NCIn the mountains of Western NCIn the mountains of Western NC 

 
West End office:   

942 W. 4th St.,  

Carriage House 

101 

www.enf.org  
(336) 761—1040 

 

President’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s MessagePresident’s Message    

To the Home Owners, West End Holiday Home Tour Volunteers and 
Residents of the West End that made the 2006 West End Holiday Home Tour 
a Resounding Success: 

 We couldn’t have done it without you—the homeowners who graciously opened their 

homes to 400 strangers; the unpaid volunteers who put in countless hours of work 
over an extended period of time; and a community of citizens and merchants who 
supported the effort.  We had a lot of events to compete with this year, and we were 
not blessed with a big feature article in the paper as we were last time.  Nonetheless, 
it looks like close to 400 people came to see the West End community at its best. I for 
one have heard nothing negative.  At least four different couples that I know of spent 
the entire four hours out there touring – and loved it! I made it to every tour site and 
boy, was I impressed! 

A special thanks goes out to Stephanie Abdon, our Home Tour Chair, who not only had 
to straw boss this event this year but also had to survive a significant birthday in the 
midst of it (you know, one ending in a zero!). More extra thanks to the Campbells, 
Susan and Jack, who did much of the heavy lifting of organizing people and putting the 
tour into print; to the Goldsmiths, Barbara and Bud, for a fabulous party (among other 
tasks!); to Toni Philips for herding the house captain cats and donating her house for 
the party (hope it sold, Toni!); to Warren Sparrow as “Secretary of Transportation”; to 
Eric Elliott for acting as our Historian in Charge; to the Russell agency for donating the 
creative services . . . I could go on and on but I won’t, so forgive me if I did not single 
you out.  I think the results speak for themselves, folks. I’ve now seen four of these 
tours, and I’d say the quality of the homes was the most consistent I’ve seen so far. 
So, it’s finally and mostly to you, the brave homeowners and business owners, that I 
extend the greatest thanks once again. Bravo!  

This event was not really about fund-raising; it was about building community, a sense 
of sharing and, most of all, celebrating a neighborhood and its residents with a passion 
that was hard to miss on Sunday. This event passes into history, enriching our heritage 
as all the others before did, but the glow of neighborhood pride should last quite some 
time. . . and in 2007 be on display again when the West End Arts fest #3 hits Grace 
Court! (More on that later.) For now let’s let everyone take a breath and a bow – 
you’ve all earned it! 

 
        Steven Joiner 

A  Big Thank You from the Director of the 

Homes Tour 

 

As Chair of the 2006 Historic West End Holiday Homes Tour, I would like 
to express my appreciation for all the help and support I received from 
West Enders. I have heard so many good things about the tour that I 
barely recall any stress or anxiety I felt during the planning! I also 
cannot take full credit, as so many people worked together to make the 
tour a success (not to mention Mother Nature providing a beautiful 
day!). In addition to our outstanding Board, I would like to thank the 
homeowners, house captains, and the wonderful volunteers who helped 
make the day run smoothly. I would especially like to thank the following 
people for taking charge of special projects: Jack and Susan Campbell; 
Toni and David Phillips; Bud and Barbara Goldmsith; Steve Joiner and 
Nora Garver; Warren Sparrow; Kathleen Ramich; Tom Pittman and Eric 
Elliott. I would especially like to thank our new neighbors, the Russell 
Agency, for doing such an amazing job with creative services. Let's 
keep this enthusiasm going for ArtsFest and the next tour of homes!  
 

Stephanie N. Abdon 
 

 
 
 
Remember that the Historical Resources Commission meets the first 
Wednesday of each month at 4:00 P.M., at Bryce A. Stuart Municipal Building, 
Third Floor Conference Room, 100 East First Street, Winston-Salem.   

 
Also, please remember, the Board meetings are open to West End members 

and are held the third Tuesday of each month, at 7:00 p.m. 1224 Glade Street. 
 



 Sat  9:00-5:00      http://www.webcpa.net/                                          336-727-0404 

 


